
Let us help you tackle your to-do list for 2017! 
 
Come join us for our next Mothers’ Club Meeting 
On Friday Jan. 20, 2017 at 9:00 a.m., at the 
Danish Café inside the Galleria. 
 
Gather with us for some delicious morning treats 
and tea/coffee and meet other SJS mothers. We 
will have a short presentation at 9:30 from 
Financial Advisor Lauren Porter from Edward 
Jones. 
 
Lauren will be meeting with us to answer any & 
all-financial questions that you may have, but 
never got around to asking. She will be 
addressing what women need to know about 
their finances, how and where to invest and will 
have an open Q&A.  
 
We are holding this presentation for you. This 
meeting is by RSVP only.  
 
So please take the time to join us and let’s kick 
off 2017 with a fresh new start! 
 
RSVP to Deanna Ryan, 732.673.7292, or email 
deannaryanphotos@gmail.com 

mailto:deannaryanphotos@gmail.com


If you wish to receive Mothers’ Club updates 
please let her know.    THANK YOU!!    Happy 
2017! 


